
 

Melbourne Water is owned by the Victorian Government. We manage Melbourne’s water 
supply catchments, remove and treat most of Melbourne’s sewage, and manage rivers and 
creeks and major drainage systems throughout the Port Phillip and Westernport region. 

This bus stop will be closing on 
Tuesday 26 November for eight 
weeks 

 
Due to the construction activities for the Holden Reservoir Pipeline project along the Melton 
Highway, The Regency at the Sanctuary Road roundabout will be closed to through traffic.  
 
During this time buses will not be able to detour the work site or turn around in The Regency.  
 
All bus stops on The Regency, Sanctuary Road and Beattys Road will be closed from 
Tuesday 26 November while the construction works progress.  
 

The temporary turn around point and last 
bus stop will be on Wattle Valley Drive at 
The Regency roundabout.  
 
The timetable will not change. Buses will 
remain on the same schedule and wait at 
the last stop until normal departure time.  
 
Updates and notifications will be provided 
on bus stop signs, the 476 bus and via the 
PTV app.  
 
Where will I catch the bus from?  
 
When the closure is in place you will need 
to catch the bus from Wattle Valley Drive, 
Hillside.   
 
See the map left for the recommended 
walking route to Wattle Valley Drive.  
 
A pedestrian crossing across the Melton 
Highway should be used by all pedestrians 
walking to Wattle Valley Drive from Beattys 
Road and Sanctuary Road. 
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